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Acquisition of a lease of 4 Clover Street Chatham 

On 5 August 2014 the Cabinet considered a report on proposals to take a 
lease of premises in order to relocate some Contraceptive and Sexual Health 
(CASH) services to new central Chatham premises and to seek approval to 
add the scheme to the Capital Programme. 

The report provided details of the options regarding the reprovision of the 
service in Chatham and an exempt appendix contained detailed financial 
information including the proposed terms of the lease. 

A copy of the report is available via the following link: 
http://democracy.medway.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=115&MId=2955
&Ver=4 
 
Delegation from Leader and Cabinet and date:  
Decision delegated from Cabinet on 5 August 2014.  Decision Number 
139/2014. “The Cabinet agreed to delegate authority to the Assistant Director, 
Legal and Corporate Services, in consultation with the Portfolio Holder for 
Finance and Adult Services, to take a lease of the premises to locate 
contraceptive and sexual health (CASH) services in central Chatham”  
 
Decision:  
The decision was made in order to acquire a suitable property for the use of 
CASH services in central Chatham under satisfactory terms for a new lease in 
accordance with the Cabinet decision.   
 
Reasons for Decision:  
To implement the Cabinet decision 
 
Date of Decision:  
13 August 2014. 
 
Officer:  
Ed Davies Senior Valuation Surveyor Telephone (01634) 332308 Email: 
Ed.Davies@medway.gov.uk . 
 
Details of any other options considered and rejected:  
Not applicable 
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